
 

 

Filming Notification: 
“PUNCH” at White Bay Power Station  

 
Dear Resident/Building Owner/Business Owner, 
 
As a valued member of the local community, we're writing to inform you about upcoming 
filming activity for the feature film "PUNCH," produced by Punch Prod Au Pty Ltd, which is 
scheduled to take place within White Bay Power Station. The following outlines dates and 
approximate times related to our filming activities:  
 

Site Preparation 
Monday 13th October – Thursday 23rd October 2025 
 
Proposed Filming Dates 
Wednesday 29th October – Saturday 1st November 2025 
 
Site Strike 
Sunday 2nd November – Friday 7th November 2025 

 
Most of our filming will take place between the hours of 12:00 (12:00pm) – 23:59(11:59pm).  
 

Special effects, including atmospheric smoke, will be used throughout filming.  
  
To facilitate truck movement during peak traffic periods through White Bay Power Station 
we will implement temporary traffic control at the intersection of Mullens and Robert Streets 
in Rozelle. 
 
Should you have any queries please contact the PMNSW event hotline 0494 156 926 or the 
Punch Prod event hotline 1800 190 286. 
 
This film has the full support of both the State and Federal Governments, who recognise it 
as a state significant project. To promote Sydney to a global audience we are working closely 
with Inner West Council, Port Authority, and Place Management NSW to ensure all necessary 
permits and permissions are in place. However, it's truly the support of the local community 
that we rely on most when filming on location. Thank you in advance for your patience and 
cooperation. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Monique Miller  
Location Manager 
mmiller@legendaryfp.com 
 


